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ENGINEERING SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE 

 

Nikhil Bodhankar, PE, President of the Capital District Chapter of the New York State 

Society of Professional Engineers, announces the availability of scholarships to young 

people pursuing engineering as a career. The Chapter is offering scholarships ranging 

from $1,000 to $2,500 to students who attend an ABET-accredited college or 

university engineering program.  

 

Additional information and scholarship applications may be obtained by visiting the 

Chapter Website (www.capdistpe.org/fldweb/schol.htm) or by contacting Nikhil 

Bodhankar nbodhankar@bergmannpc.com. Applications for the Chapter Award must 

be postmarked on or before April 2, 2021. 

 

Interested students may also wish to apply for scholarships being offered by the 

National Society of Professional Engineers. Information on these scholarships is 

available at the NSPE web site: http://www.nspe.org/Students/Scholarships/index.html 

 

The Capital District Chapter is a member of the New York State Society of 

Professional Engineers. Headquartered in Albany, NY, the State Society  is  a charter 

member of the 70,000 member National Society of Professional Engineers and has 

twenty three local chapters representing approximately 2,000 licensed engineers from 

all disciplines (mechanical, electrical, chemical, civil, etc.) working in construction, 

government, private practice, and education. NSPE programs and activities include 

efforts to improve the overall quality of engineering practice, pre-college guidance, 

and scholarship.  

 

 
Application forms available at: 

www.capdistpe.org/fldweb/schol.htm 

(Postmark before April 2, 2021)  
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